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Hello,

As a constituent and tax paying individual, | hope that less money is involved in
politics. Mainly, | hope that you can reduce the cap on campaign donations to
$100 and ban the solicitation of campaign donations during legislative
sessions. This is bribery. Although it is “legal,” | do not think it is just and this
status quo influences the elections towards people with more money.

Thank you for your time
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